
                                    
ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA

PINELLAS CHAPTER
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

 
VFW POST 4364

5773- 62nd St. North
Saint Petersburg, FL 33709 

Next Meeting: Thursday January 30, 2020

Our guest speaker this month will be Ken Lambert of Coresential. He will be
presenting a one hour continuing education course titled:

 “Understanding Underground Enclosures”

ECLB Course # 0801021 –  Provider # 0000899 (Prefix T).

This course counts toward one hour of the technical (general) CEU requirements
needed for the Electrical Contractors License renewal and will provide contractors
and employees with the technical knowledge to properly size, type and install the
correct underground enclosure to fit the applications that are being used in today’s
installations.

Casey Landry from the ECF State Office will be on hand to administer the class.

 Menu:  Mary will be serving 15 Bean ham and sausage soup, twice baked potato,
corn bread, garlic bread, salad and brownies.  If you know of anyone who would
like to join the Pinellas Chapter for our program, please forward this notice to
them.

           DINNER CATERED BY:  VFW Post 4364
ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 TO 6:00p.m.

DINNER 6:00 p.m.
PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW

GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT DOOR (COVERS DINNER)
with $10.00 reduced admission for Apprentice Program Students.

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email russ@arandyselectric.net 

 before  5:00 p.m. on Monday January 27, 2020. 
 

Office: 727-573-1400       Fax:  727-572-0504
                       
Jerry White: President; Charles Spitzer: Treasurer; Russell Heisey: Immediate Past President          
                                                         


